School Fundraiser at the Church Picnic

The church picnic is fast approaching and once again, all of the profit from the children’s games will
be given directly to support Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic School. In order to make this a successful
fundraiser, we need your help! We are looking for donations of prizes and volunteers to work
throughout the day on Sunday, May 20th. Please sign up with the link below!!

Prizes needed
There are boxes in the classrooms and the school office to accept prize donations. You could also
drop prizes off at the Parish Office, or the gathering space in church.

Types of prizes that we are looking for include:
Coupons for McDonald's, Dairy Queen, etc.
New or gently used toys and trinkets
New or gently used stuffed animals
Small pieces of candy
Regular size candy such as taffy, packs of gum, hard candy, etc.
2 liter bottles of soda (Highly Needed!)
Gatorade or PowerAde to use in lieu of 2 liter soda bottles
Costume jewelry
New or gently used children books
New or playable used movies (G, PG, or PG-13)
Packaged crafts — such as those from Oriental Trading
Packs of stickers, tattoos, small tablets, fun pens, character erasers, etc.
costume jewelry
purses, scarves, other items for Middle school age
Any other item you think would be a fun prize for a child or teenager!

If you would like to donate but do not have the time to shop, the picnic committee would be happy to
do the shopping for you! Please send your money in an envelope marked “Prize money for picnic
children’s games.” If you prefer to send a check, please make it payable to “Our Lady of Lourdes”.
Any amount is appreciated!

Volunteers needed

The children’s games will start right after the 10:15 a.m. mass. One of the last opportunities to earn
TSF hours for this school year. Kids can earn service hours. Most games kids can work on their
own without an adult unless you see an "adult" siot.

Please go to the following link to find the available openings and sign up!!!!
http://www.signupgenius.com/qo/60b0949aba923a0fe3-picnic
Any questions please feel free to contact the picnic games co-chairs

Cheri Daanen- cdaanen@gmail.com / 337-0781 / text 609-8183
Lea Jaecks- rljaecks@gmail.com / 471-8839



